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LUBECORE TECHNICAL 

COMMUNICATION MEMO 

Lubecore has had to find a temporary alternative to mainline Korilla, 30.204, due to our vendors’ 

inability to completely fulfill our orders.  Lubecore, therefore, is temporary replacing the 11.3mm x 

6.3mm Korilla mainline with a 12.1mm x 6.35mm Korilla mainline which meets the same pressure 

specifications as our standard mainline Korilla.  The sealing clamps used to fasten the Korilla to its end 

fittings must also be updated to accommodate the larger OD Hose.   

Lubecore will revert back to the standard 30.204 Korilla and 20.233 clamps as soon as the 30.204 lining 

is back in stock which is expected to be at the end of April 2022.   Table 1 below shows the temporary 

replacement numbers. 

Current 
P/N 

Current Part Description Temp 
Replacement 
P/N 

Temp Replacement Part 
Description 

30.204 Lining, Korilla, Mainline, 
11.3mmx6.3mm, Single, Unfilled 

30.209 Lining, Korilla, Mainline, 
12.1mmx6.35mm, Single, Unfilled 

30.254 Lining, Korilla, Mainline, 
11.3mmx6.3mm, Single, Filled 

30.259 Lining, Korilla, Mainline, 
12.1mmx6.35mm, Single, Filled 

20.233 Clamp, 11.9mm, For 
11.xmmx6.3mm Hose, Stainless 
Steel 

20.226 Clamp, 12.7mm, For 
12.1xmmx6.3mm Hose, Stainless 
Steel 

 

Please contact Lubecore Inside Sales to make substitutions.  Lubecore will not assume that you would 

like the replacement parts without notice from you.  If you would like to order mainline Korilla and find 

the alternative acceptable, any orders for 30.204, 30.254, or 20.233 can be replaced by Lubecore Inside 

Sales with 30.209, 30.259, or 20.226.   

Please note that the temporary replacement 30.209 Korilla lining will work with standard fittings such as 

the 21.247. 

Another TCM will be send announcing the time when Lubecore is able to return to the standard 30.204 

Korilla Lining and associated filled assembly and clamp. 
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